

\*للحصول على أوراق عمل لجميع الصفوف وجميع المواد اضغط هنا https://almanahj.com/eg

\* للحصول على أوراق عمل لجميع مواد الصف الأول الثانوي اضغط هنا

https://almanahj.com/eg/10

\* للحصول على جميع أوراق الصف الأول الثانوي في مادة لغة انجليزية ولجميع الفصول, اضغط هنا https://almanahj.com/eg/10english

\* للحصول على أوراق عمل لجميع مواد الصف الأول الثانوي في مادة لغة انجليزية الخاصة بـ الفصل الأول اضغط هنا

https://almanahj.com/eg/10english1

\* لتحميل كتب جميع المواد في جميع الفصول للـ الصف الأول الثانوي اضغط هنا https://almanahj.com/eg/grade10

# 17. Fill in the gaps (4 marks)

What is love? The writer of "The Chemistry of Love" believes that falling in love is influenced by our brain chemistry. This connection between the way we feel .....(1)..... the way our bodies function is his main concern. Falling in love gives you extra energy. Your heart beats faster and you feel optimistic. Love meets our emotional needs, this makes everything look possible and rosy and we work better. ......(2)...... book says we are programmed at birth .....(3)..... produce endorphins when we are in close relationships. It is nature's way of keeping us together. ......(4).... the relationship ends - or we are afraid it might end - production of endorphins stops.

B - Reading (10 marks)

#### Read the passage, and then answer the questions (10 marks)

Your goal is something that you want to do. First you should decide what that goal is. Do you want to pass an exam? Do you want to be a doctor? Do you want to be wealthy? Think about what you want and decide on your goal. You should write your goal on a piece of paper. Put your goal poster on your wall and look at it every day. Then decide what you have to do to achieve your goal. Some people never reach their goal because they think it is impossible. You should think positively. Don't think "the exam is difficult and I will probably fail it, "instead you should think "The exam is difficult, but I have worked hard and will pass it ". People who think negatively seldom reach their goals, so be positive!

We are most successful at things we enjoy. So you should try to enjoy your work. Look at your goal poster. Think how happy you will be when you have reached your goal. Think about that happiness while you are working and you will enjoy your work.

## A. Choose the correct answer (4 marks)

- 1. The best title for the passage is.....
- a. How to be a doctor
- b. Three ways to reach your goal
- c. The best way to pass an exam
- d. How to make a goal poster
- 2 . You should think positively "mean that you should ......"
- a. realize that it is difficult to reach your goal
- b. work harder
- c. be confident and optimistic
- d. learn to take responsibility



- 3 . The word "pass "in the passage equals......
- a . faint
- b . fail
- c . succeed
- d . feel
- 4 . People who think negatively ..... reach their goals.
- a. always
- b. seldom
- c . every time
- d . all times

## B. Answer the following questions (6 marks)

- 5. What would happen if people think negatively?
- 6. Do you think that everyone should have a goal?
- 7. What would you do if you failed in achieving your goal?

# C - Writing (10 marks)

## A. Translate into Arabic (2 marks)

Modern technology is a double-edged weapon. If we use it well it is a blessing. If we used it badly then it brings about destruction and many ill effects.

## B. Translate into English (2 marks)

يع<mark>تبر التعليم</mark> أساس تقدم اي دولة . لذا يجب على الحكومة أ<mark>ن تهتم</mark> بالتعليم منذ مرحلة الحضانة وتطوره حتى مرحلة الجامعة لذلك يجب <mark>ادخال التك</mark>نولوجيا الحديثة في التعليم .

Write an essay of about (150) words on the following topic (6 marks)

"The problem of pollution and how to solve it"

الحم<mark>د لله رب العالمين</mark> هذا العمل متاح للجميع صدقة جارية على روحى أمى لو استفدت بشيء لا تبخل بقراءة الفاتحة



# First Year exam (1)

## A - Vocabulary and structure (16 marks)

A – Vocabulary and structure (16 marks)			
1. Choose the correct answer (16 marks)			
1. She suggested that Ito her.			
a. should apologise		b. apologizing	
c. to apologise		d. to apologizing	
c. to apologise d. to apologizing  2. The tourist industry has had a bigon the local town.			
a. effective	b. effects	c. impact	d. contact
3. I hope I haven't annoyed you with all these questions.			
		c. personalities	d. persons
4. Look, there is a sandstorm. I the windows.			
a. will close		b . am going to clos	e
c . am closing		d . close	
5. The kids watched as the coin to the bottom of the pool.			
	b. sink		d. apply
6. Would you like to make a to our charity?			
The same of the sa		c. donation	
7. The accident was very because many people were killed.			
a. attractive	b. terrible	c. terrific	d. traffic
8 lion is the strongest of all animals .			
a. a	b. an	c. the	d. no article
9. Ais a place where people collect food to give to others.			
a. food bank	b. fuel station	c. school hall	d. zodiac
		against the captain.	
a. mutiny	b. mirror	c. legend	d. mutineers
	visited Aswan		
a. was	b. when	c. since	d. for
12. The doctors wi	IIa human h	eart into the patient.	
a. transport		c. translate	d. transplant
13. I've never fired	la	in my life.	
a. gun	b. pan	c. ban	d. fan
	nat 8.1		
a. is starting	b. starts	c. is going to start	d. start
15. The word "victory" is similar in meaning to the word			
a. failure	b. loss	c. triumph	d. weakness
16. Mohamed Salah50 goals, he can score more.			
a. scored		b. have scored	
c. has scored		d. is going to score	
	30	Le.	